Phllipplne Republic of the Philippines
Department of Labor and Empioyment

Overseas BFO Building, Ortigas Avenue cor. EDSA, Mandaluyong City 1501
@2,)l Employment Website: www.poea.gov.ph E-mail: info@poea.gov.ph

Administration Hotlines: 722-1144, 722-1155

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 01
Series of 2008

TO : ALL CONCERNED
SUBJECT : SUSPENSION OF THE IMPLEMENTATION OF MC NO. 4,

series of 2007 (DIRECT HIRE GUIDELINES)

To carry out the Presidential directives relating to Memorandum Circular
No. 4, series of 2007, relaxing the rules direct hires for professionals, those to be
employed by reputable companies aiready providing adequate protection and
similarly situated employers and pending deliberation on the matter by the POEA
Governing Board, the implementation of MC No. 4 is hereby immediately
suspended until further orders. Accordingly, directly hired workers will be
processed in accordance with the POEA rules existing prior to MC No. 4, series
of 2007.

For immediate compliance.

ROSALINDA DIMAPIfiS-BALDOZ

Administrator
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